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Presidents Letters for all Rebekah Lodges,                               July 21, 2025 

Dear Sisters and Brothers, 

I’m working on my untimeliness to get letters out. I’ll improve! 

 I thank all whom were in attendance and who assisted in all things Installation related. 

 I felt very special with all the pomp and circumstances imparted to me. 

 I have begun my travels for this year June was a joint board meeting with the Grand Lodge Directors in San Jose. 
Then on to Grand Master Rita Cooper’s reception in South San Francisco, with a great meal, celebration for Rita Cooper, 
including fun games and music for all. 

 Then off to Three Links Camp for work and fun at the festival out of Mi-Wuk Village, having many things 
accomplished at the camp. Friday evening was a reception for officers of Grand Encampment, with, as always, good food 
of Pulled Pork and trimmings. I enjoyed the festival on Saturday with games and food of hamburgers and hot dogs. The 
day was completed with dinner of Tri-Tip great as usual. Sunday Chapel Service was by three Branch chaplains of our 
order. Then Pancake breakfast served by Knights Ferry lodges. 

 July started with a social visit to Rainbow Rebekah #97, of a “picnic” lunch followed by fun games.  Then the 
reception for Grand Lodge Color Bearer, Larry Gunther in Davis with wonderful food. 

 I’ll pass on all dates for Itinerary changes. 

#1.   Move Stella #22 ODM to Thursday October 16th @ 12:30pm in Saratoga. It is an Official Visit (OV), not ODM.  

#2.   Move Mystery #375 to Sunday November 9th @ 1:30pm in Coulterville. 

#3.  Add August 23rd, 2025, The Squeeze at Guglielmo Winery, Morgan Hill. 

#4.  Add November 22nd, 2025, Festival of Trees at Cinnabar Hills Golf Club. 

#5.  Please be sure to attend the Homes BBQ on Saturday July 26, 2025 (this weekend) at the Meadows of Napa, 1800 
Atrium way Napa, Ca.  

Keep enjoying good times in Lodge activities. 

 Hope this is helpful. 

With Friendship, Love, and Truth 

Marcy Harper-Seibel, PRA  

 


